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CIRCULAR 	 II  

Subject:- TWO DAYS TRAINING WORKSHOP ON PROJECT MANAGEMENT 

The Executive Development Institute (EDI) of the National School if 

Public Policy (NSPP) is offering a 'Two Days' Training Workshop on "Proje t 

Management" on 2nd  to 3rd  July, 2025 at Lahore. 

The Training Workshop aims to equip officers, executives and engine rs 

from public and private sector entities with the essential principles of project 

management, integrating technology-driven solutions for efficiency and precisi . 

Participants will learn to leverage digital tools to manage stakeholder expectatio s, 

control costs forecasting, mitigate risks using predictive modeling and data insigh . 

The course fee is PKR 75,000/- (exclusive of all applicable taxes) per participa t. 

Please note that the course will be conducted in person and EDI will not ovie 

residential facility for this Course.  

Interested Officers of Finance Division are requested to forward th ir 

nominations for the above-mentioned course duly recommended by the head of th ir 

respective wings to QA-I Section by 18-06-2025. For any query, please contact r. 

Qaiser Mehmood, Deputy Director (P&R), at 0335-2225155. 

( adiha Rafique) 
Section Officer (QA-I 

All Officers (BS-17 & above) of Finance Division, Islamabad 
	Ph: 9208523 

Finance Division's U.O. No.F.3(15) C2A-1/2014 dated 30-5-2025 

Copy to:. 

Webmaster, with the request to upload the circular for Information on Finance 

Division's website. 
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